
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Between now and June 25, the Supreme Court will rule on Janus v. AFSCME. 
 
 
 

The court is expected to impose so-called “Right to Work” on public employees 
throughout the nation. This is the culmination of a decades-long legal attack 
financed by anti-worker billionaires. 

 

In response, we will show that we remain united despite any Supreme Court decision. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As an advocate for our students, we vow to fight for good jobs that our communities 
need now more than ever. We will join other public and private sector union 
members on the Tuesday immediately after the Janus v. AFSCME decision to say: 
 

The LA College Faculty Guild is here to stay and we are #unionstrong! 
 


